
TOWN MAYOR’S REPORT – 5 Mar 24 
 
Saturday 17 Feb 24 
 
It was a particular pleasure for the Mayor and Mayoress to attend the Stone Lions Club Annual 
Charter Dinner and to congratulate them on reaching their 45th anniversary.   The Mayor had joined 
the Lions during the past year at a number of events in the Town and expressed his appreciation of 
the wonderful work they had done in and around the Town in so many ways.   

 
Sunday 18 Feb 24 
 
The links with our nearby councils were further strengthened when the Mayor and 
Mayoress attended the Curry Night held by the Chairman of Staffordshire Moorlands 
Council in Leek.  They were joined by civic heads from Tamworth, East Staffordshire, 
Biddulph and East Cheshire. 
 
Tuesday 20 Feb 24 
 
It had proved difficult to schedule a convenient date for the Mayor and Mayoress to host a 
visit by the Aston & Little Stoke Scouts to the Council Chamber.   However, a space in the 
diary was found and a large group attended; both the scouts, and their adult supervisors, 
were fascinated to learn more about the Council and the history of the local area. 
 
 
 
DEPUTY TOWN MAYOR’S REPORT – 5 Mar 23 
 

No report on this occasion. 


